
We honour and remember 
those who were tragically 

taken from us. 
All Canadians have a responsibility to take 
immediate action for pathways of safety  

and security of Indigenous women, girls, and 
2SLGBTQQIA+ people and to implement  

the 231 Calls for Justice.

Follow us on social media:

@nfscircle
@familysurvivorscircle

Visit our website:
familysurvivorscircle.ca#MMIWG2S+


